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As a community member living on the Oregon Coast, I have seen individuals and 

families struggle to find affordable housing. As a professional working for a university, 

I work directly with community organizations who continue to struggle to fill and 

sustain positions on the Oregon Coast, especially in Tillamook County, as a result of 

lack of housing availability and cost of housing. With minimal housing opportunities, 

this also reduces economic viability in Tillamook, hurting the community, overall. I am 

supporting measure SB406 to improve the availability of housing for families, in order 

to continue building a thriving community for Oregonians to live in. Thank you.   


